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July 22, 2024 
DIVISION ADVISORY 
No. _203_,       s. 2024 
 
To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent  
         Chief Education Supervisors 
  Education Program Supervisors 
  Public Schools District Supervisors 

Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
  All Others Concerned  
 

 
In reference to the announcement regarding the shift of the onsite training 

sessions of Day 1, July 22, 2024, of the School-Based Training of Teachers (SBTT) on 
the MATATAG Curriculum to online modality, this Office informs all concerned that due 
to the inclement weather condition in the province, and the Suspension of Classes in 
All Levels from the Office of the Provincial Governor, all sessions in the Day 2 of the 
above mentioned training shall continue to utilize online modality to ensure the safety 
of the participants. 

 
Further, Cluster Focal Persons shall ensure the completion of all the scheduled 

sessions and continuously monitor the effective and efficient conduct of the said 
training. 

 
Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is earnestly desired. 

 
 

         
CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 
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